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Oregon needs to adjust its estate tax threshold to a higher limit than the $1,000,000 it 

currently at. 

 I believe matching the federal threshold is appropriate as this measure intends to do. 

I am considering moving from the state (Oregon) that I was raised in because of the 

current estate tax. I personally know several family's that have made that move. 

My children should be able to enjoy the assets I may leave behind and not have the 

state of Oregon claiming a piece of my hard work. 

Please get this tax adjusted to the appropriate level. We as Oregonians should not be 

the most unfriendly state in the USA with estate tax. 

 

Thank you, 

Robert McDonald 

 

 


